
WLZH-LD, Red Lion, PA (Fac. Id. 57539) 

10-Day Silent Notification 

 

WLZH-LD went silent on July 25, 2022 as it removed its antenna from the currently licensed site 

to prepare for a station relocation pursuant to the parameters specified in construction permit 

0000146800.  In the event construction at the new site is not complete by the 30th day of silent 

status, WLZH-LD will seek special temporary authority to remain silent.  


